Dear Parents,

The New Town Book Fair begins on 22nd December, 2 pm onwards.

Please visit our IEM PUBLIC SCHOOL stall opened at the Newtown Book Fair venue.
Those who are interested may collect the New Admission forms and Prospectus from there.

Please share this with friends, family, and neighbours.
We are waiting for you at the IEM PUBLIC SCHOOL enclosure at NEWTOWN BOOK FAIR.
Thank you

Regards
IEM PUBLIC SCHOOL



